DIRECTOR GENERAL GBDMA GILGIT
NO. GBDMA-02(1)/2024
Dated: 8" October, 2024

To,
The Director, GB PPRA
Gilgit-Baltistan
Subject: REQUEST FOR REVISED TENDER ADVERTISEMENT

' The undersigned is directed regarding the above-mentioned subject and in
reference to the previous GB PPRA advertisement No. (TSE-20241002268) concerning the
establishment/repair and renovation of safe havens in 16 valleys of GB.

Due to the delayed publication of the tender advertisement in newspapers, we
kindly request that the revised tender date of October 24, 2024 be reflected on the GB PPRA
website at your earliest convenience. This will ensure that all potential bidders are informed of

the changes.
Submitted for further necessary action please.

Assistant Bi MA
min
Ph: 05811-920874

COPY FOR INFORMATION:

1. The Deputy Director GBDMA (Focal person GLOF-II)

CORRIGENDUM
GOVERNMENT OF GILGIT BALTISTAN
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